To: City of New Meadows Mayor and City Council Members:

Bill and I respectfully wish to have the CUP for our tiny home dropped (cancelled).

When I asked to have the 90 day plan, I had no idea that it would be virtually impossible to get the tiny home set in that amount of time. I wanted us to be able to live there while our house was torn apart to fix the water damage that occurred while we were gone.

We went to Ricky's, Jake was there and when we told them what happened they told us it was impossible to do. I was totally deflated.

Then when Jake and Ricky attended the next meeting on the Scrap Yard, some how they got the impression that the tiny home had been taken off the agenda completely, to start again next spring.

Now we realize that wasn't the fact. And we are now in noncompliance, again.

It would be really wonderful if we could do away with the old CUP and start fresh in the spring. I hope this idea is possible.

Thank you for listening and considering this idea!

Bill and Donna Brown

